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Rosenberg Corey

From: Zachary Edwards <edwards.zachary@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:15 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Hi, 
 
I wanted to write to share my concern regarding this Bill. I work very hard, and am a landlord in Jackson 
County. I urge to OPPOSE  HB-2004-A. It's very difficult for me to find good tenants for my home, and in the 
past I've needed to evict several tenants for despicable acts. Please don't make my life any more difficult by 
passing this bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zach Edwards 
 
 
 
--  
Go Cubs! 
Zach 
541-499-7585 


